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26 May 2023 

Dear Parent, Guardian  

To ensure a smooth transition to Farnham Lane in September 2023 we will be holding a series of 
events in June for Prep 4, 5, and 6. 

Prep 4 & 5 Challenge Day, 8 June- 09:00 – 2:45pm 
The challenge day is a much-anticipated yearly event. Prep 4 & 5 pupils will spend an action-packed 
day at Farnham Lane engaged in a series of Science, Sports, Future Ready, and orienteering 
challenges. Pupils arrive by minibus accompanied by Prep Staff to meet Mr. Taylor Gooby, Assistant 
Head at the Punch Bowl car park and venture cross country to Farnham Lane. Children will benefit 
from experiencing their new school surroundings, meeting senior school peers, using the facilities, 
and enjoying the great outdoors. 

Children will be required to wear their Royal School PE kit and bring with them the following 
items: Water Bottle, Sun Hat, Suntan lotion, Shin Pads, Gum shield and a Hockey stick. 

The day will conclude with a celebration of the children’s achievements before departing for the 
Prep School at 2:45pm. 

Prep 4 & 5 Meet the Teacher & Transition Afternoon, 16 June - 2:30 – 4:30 pm 
Families of Prep 4 & 5 children are invited to attend our transition afternoon at Farnham Lane on 
Friday 16 June 2023. The afternoon will provide parents with an overview of what to expect in 
September 2023, meet Prep 4 & 5 teachers, pastoral and academic updates as well as the 
opportunity to ask questions. Following the session, refreshments will be served on the Rough, and 
parents will be joined by their children and Prep 6 families who will also be attending a Year 7 
2023 transition that afternoon. 

The Preloved uniform team will be onsite and holding a uniform sale. 

Please RSVP by completing the following form by the 6 June 2023 – CLICK HERE. 

We look forward to seeing you at the event. 

Best wishes,  

 
Pippa Smithson 
Head 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/W4jJCDisS3

